PCA Meeting: 11/14/17

Call to order at 7:13 p.m.
In attendance: Susan Sather, Ray van Hilst, Stacey Gimbert, Leslie Moore, Connie Davis

President’s Report:

Stacey notes that it was nice to have all the students in the audience. Helps with the small
number of volunteers.

Fund Drive—new numbers, $5,185.22.

(More detailed President’s Report from Susan at a later time can be added to notes.)

Treasurer’s Report:

Current Balance $45,213.83.

Still not able to bank online—a Suntrust issue.

Yamaha keyboard—decided not to purchase until Rita is back.

Talk to Kevin to see what current technology is important.

Check what the current budget is that the county is paying for. When that is depleted, we need
to pick up the difference.

Susan and Connie will check charges and categorize.

Current Business:

Ned Devine’s—maybe in early Spring

Broadway Night: Julianne Carter, Amy Guerrero, Catherine Zimmerman, Sheri Zimmerman;
Auditions are going well, finish up tomorrow.

T-shirts came in. Being distributed now.

New Business:

Photos with Santa on 11/24, two shifts

Winter Concert 12/7 at 7:00 p.m.

Masterworks Concert (Chamber Singers singing Vivaldi with the Orchestra) 12/13 at 7:00 p.m.

Announcements:

Ray—late February/March, his company will redesign website and take over hosting.

Next Meeting on 1/9 at 7 p.m.

Ray will reach out to Ron Skinner about sponsorship.

Uniform update (Stacey)— 9-10 kids owe for uniforms. They have their uniforms. The school
has received financial aid forms and handles all payments. We are working with Susan
McCormick to collect payments.

Update to calendar: District Chorus is February 8-10.

Adjourned at 7:47 p.m.



